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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Office of Energy Pro|eets 

Dlvis/ou of Dam Safety u d  Impeetions - San Francisco Regional Office 
901 Market Street, Suite 350, San Francisco, California 94103 

(415) 369-3300 Oflke (415) 369-3322 Facsimile 

July 23, 2004 

In reply refer to: 
Project No. 2079-CA 
NATDAM CA 00856 

Mr. Stephen J. Jones 
Power System Manager 
Placer County Water Agency 
P. O. Box 667 
Foresthill, CA 95631 

Re: Exploratory Borings near Spillway at LL Anderson Dam 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

We received your letter dated July 1, 2004 that requested FERC authorization to 
drill three exploratory borings near the right side of the spillway. Also included with 
your letter were the drilling specifications including the method of grouting of the holes 
a t ~  boring completion. Your request to do these borings is approved contingent upon 
the Corps obtaining a special use permit from the Tahoe National Forest prior to drilling. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call Mr. John Onderdonk at 415-369-3339, 
or at john.onderdonk~,,fere.gov. 

Sincerely, 

KII~I~I K. ADI~A 

(For) Takeshi Yamashita, P. E. 
Regional Engineer 
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